
Dear Parents, 3/30/20 

We hope this letter finds you well.  Thank you for your patience and understanding 

during this time of adjustment in learning.  It is surely a new learning approach for us all.  

We ask that you send in pictures of your child’s work to our email so we can be sure to 

address any areas of concern or learning approaches.  If it makes it easier, you can take a 

video of you slowly turning the packet pages and then send the video so it doesn’t take up as 

much space or data.  If you have technology access, you can also send pictures of work done 

online. 

The completion of packets will be used for grading.  The administration has directed us 

to use a pass/fail approach.  Thus students who have completed the week’s work will receive  a 

passing grade as long as a positive attempt has been made to comprehend and answer 

questions to the best of their knowledge and ability.  If work is NOT received, the grade will 

result in a failure.  

We understand that this is an uncertain time and appreciate all of the work you have put 

in to helping your child to succeed.  

As always, please reach out if you have any questions. We miss you all very much! 

Sincerely,  

Miss Rizzo and Miss Paulowsky 

Lrizzo@neptunecityschool.org  

Bpaulowsky@neptunecityschool.org 
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